

Virginia MIRC <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

New MIRC Comment

1 message

Wed, Oct 16, 2013 at 8:42 AM

Reply-To:

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Donald

Last Name - Chewning

Organization Name - Private Citizen

Comment - I did not include it in the letter but I live in Stafford County right outside of Fredericksburg.

medicaid letter 3.pdf 241K

To the Medicaid Commission:

As a former volunteer at the Moss Free Clinic in Fredericksburg I am appalled that Virginia continues to play politics with people's health. I have seen, on a day to day basis, the devastation that a lack of health care brings to an individual and their families. The citizens of the Fredericksburg area are indeed fortunate to have such a facility as the Moss Free Clinic. However, the number of patients needing medical attention continues to grow and the Clinic (as well as the other local clinics) is becoming overwhelmed. It is time to do something about this and the time is NOW! Forget politics and stop wasting time! Expand Medicaid in Virginia NOW! The very life of someone you know may depend on it.

Sincerely,

Donald L. Chewning